2022.10.03.
An elderly network has been created
The Institute for Transdisciplinary Research of the Medical School of the UP has launched a program called the Elderly network. The launch of the website and publication, which aims to increase opportunities for older and retired people, took place on 1st October, World Day of Older People, at the Knowledge Centre.
The aim of the network is to bring together on a common platform, within the framework of the concept of ageing, leisure and cultural programs, social services and opportunities that improve the quality of life of older people.
